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INFORMATION ITEM 

  

 

BACKGROUND 

 

At the January 28, 2014 Board meeting, Frits Heemskerk will be in attendance to accept a 

certificate to be presented by the Chair for recognition of 45 years of service with the 

Toronto Transit Commission on July 2, 2013. 

 

Mr. Heemskerk retired on January 3, 2014. 

 

Employee:   Frits Heemskerk #06956 

Commenced Service:  July 2, 1968 

Current Position:  Retired  

Department:   Rail Cars & Shops  
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